
                                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

The children were very interested in our 

work with RSPB and through their play 

have shown interest in aeroplanes and 

superheroes. Therefore, our topic will be 

‘Things which fly’. We will also learn about 

Easter at the end of term. 

 

 

This Half Term Happy Birthday 

to… 

Tiamay 

 

Dates to remember: 

• 28.2.17 – Storyteller Visit 

• 1.3.17 – World Book Day Dress Up 

• 13.3.17 –Parents Evening 

• 22.3.17-Mother’s Day Tea Party 

• 24.3.17 Class 4 and 5 Assembly 

• 29.3.17- Reception to attend multi 

skills festival 

• 30.3.17 - Inspire Day 2 – Children take 

part in activities with our Olympian 

Visitor. 

• 31.3.17 - Easter Service  

• 6.4.17 - Celebrations Assembly 

During our first week back, work will be 

linked to World Book Day. As part of this 

work to develop language, reading and 

imagination skills, we will be visited by a 

storyteller Chris Bostock on Tuesday 28 

February. In addition, on Wednesday 1 

March children may come to school 

dressed as their favourite story book 

character.  

 

 

 

On Wednesday 22 March, we would like to 

invite Mother’s (or a relative) into school 

for our Mother’s Day Tea Party at either 

11.30am or 2.45pm. An invitation will be 

sent closer to the time. 

Our Easter Service will take place at the 

church on Friday 31st March at 2.30pm. 

We would appreciate parent volunteers to 

walk to the church with us. A list will be 

put up closer to the time. Children will be 

dismissed from the church at the end of 

the service. Reception pupils will also be 

visiting the church prior to this as part of 

our places of worship work, more 

information will follow about dates and 

times for this visit.  

Celebrations Assembly will take place in 

the school hall on Thursday 6 April at 

2pm. All are welcome to attend.  

Reading Books are usually shared on a Monday 

or Friday, but please can Reception pupils 

have reading books and reading records in 

school everyday as we sometimes may read 

extra with your child. 


